
PARENT SUPPORT BOARD
The mission of the Archbishop Williams Parent Support Board (PSB) is to positively impact 
the community life of all students, faculty, staff, alumni and families associated with AWHS 
with their time, talents and financial support.

Participation in PSB is appreciated and an excellent way to offer valuable assistance for our 
student’s educational and spiritual wellbeing. 

Families are requested to contribute $50 annually to the PSB  
in order to fund our various initiatives.

WAYS YOU CAN HELP AS A PSB VOLUNTEER
PSB AND PARENTS
•  Coordinate parent-centric activities including  
    the Back to School BBQ and Parent Mixer
•  Assist in social media by providing positive  
    parent feedback
•  Utilize awhs.org to share information about  
    school activities, resources and volunteer 
    opportunities

PSB AND FACULTY
•  Coordinate Teacher Appreciation Luncheon
•  Provide refreshments for monthly staff  
    meetings
•  Offer volunteer support for classroom, afterschool  
    and sport activities (Coaches Night)
 
PSB AND FUNDRAISING
•  Provide volunteer support for fundraising  
    activities including Calendar Drive, Annual  
    Golf Tournament and Blue & Gold Gala
•  Provide volunteer support for Admissions:  
    Open Houses, New Student Orientation and  
    New Student Social

To become involved, or find out more, please 
join us at our monthly meeting or check the 
Parents portal on awhs.org.


